Our ref: COR/20/2010

\ February 2010

Dr Kathryn Bell
Clerk
Committee for Culture, Arts and Leisure

Department of

Culture, Arts

and Leisure

www.dcalni.gov.uk

AN ROINN

Cultiair, Ealaion
agus Foilliochta
MANNYSTRIE O
Fowkgates, Airts
an Aisedom

Causeway Exchange

1-7 Bedford Street

Belfast

BT1 7FB

Tel: +44 (0) 28 9025 8825
Text phone: (0) 28 9052 7668
email: dcal@dcalni.gov.uk

Room 424
Parliament Buildings
Stormont

BELFAST

BT4 3XX

Dear Kathryn

WILDLIFE AND NATURAL ENVIRONMENT BILL

Thank you for your recent letter enclosing correspondence from the
Committee for the Environment on its Wildlife and Natural Environment Bill.
Minister Poots wrote to Ministerial Colleagues during the latter half of last year
seeking comments on the proposals contained within this Bill. At that time we

consulted widely amongst the DCAL family and had no substantive comments
to offer. That position remains unchanged.
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MICHAEL WILLIS
Head of Minister and Permanent Secretary’s Office
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